
 

 

May 19, 2010 
 
BY ELECTRONIC SUBMISSION 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
Attn: International Bureau 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
  Re:  Computer Pro Inc. d/b/a CP Telecom: Request for Approval of a name 

change and addition of a “Doing Business As” Name under an International 
Section 214 Authorization 

 
Dear Secretary Dortch: 
 
This is a request for a name change to the International Section 214 authorization 
granted to Computer Pro Inc. d/b/a CP Telecom, Public Notice, File Number ITC-214-
20090515-00225, Report No. TEL-01368, DA-09-1348 (June 18, 2009). The company’s 
FCC Registration Number is 0018530741. 
 
This request is to change the current name and d/b/a to: 
 
CP Telecom Inc. d/b/a Enventis 
221 East Hickory Street 
Mankato, MN 56002  
              
 
Please call me at (651) 621-8341 with any questions. 
     
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
James E. Oss, CPA 
Telecommunications Consultant for 
CP Telecom Inc 
 
 
 
 
 


